
Board of Education Meeting Recap 
 
 
The Township High School District 211 Board of Education met on Thursday, 
September 14, 2017, in the Anne Koller Board Meeting Room at the G.A. 
McElroy Administration Center.  The following is a recap of important items that 
were acted upon at the meeting. 
 
 
Closed Session 
 
The Board of Education entered closed session to discuss matter relating to 
individual student; the appointment, employment, compensation, discipline, 
performance, or dismissal of specific employees; and collective negotiating 
matters between the public body and its employees or their representatives. 
 
 
Administrative Appointment 
 
The Board of Education approved the appointment of Alexander Woods as 
building and grounds manager at James B. Conant High School, effective 
January 1, 2018.  Mr. Woods has served in multiple roles in District 211’s 
operations and maintenance department since 1994.  Most recently as foreman, 
he oversaw second shift at Schaumburg High School, a position he has held 
since October 2016.  Prior to his current role, Mr. Woods developed experience 
both on the grounds and inside the school building at Palatine High School.  He 
was a groundsman at the school from 2012 to 2016, a swingman at PHS from 
2003 to 2012, and a custodian at Palatine High School from 1994 to 2003. 
 
 
Next Board of Education Meeting 
 
The next scheduled regular Board of Education meeting will be held on 
Thursday, September 28, 2017, beginning at 7:30 p.m. in the Anne Koller Board 
Meeting Room at the G.A. McElroy Administration Center. 
 


	Board of Education Meeting Recap
	Administrative Appointment

